
Friday  2022  -  Newsletter 

Attendance  -  This week’s overall school attendance is 93% Our target for overall attendance 

is 96% 

 

 

 

Reading  - Thank you to parents and carers who have a made a  massive effort in increasing 

the number of times they read with their child each week.  This week our year 6 children have 

been writing letters about the importance of reading and what reading means to them. Every 

child at TLA will receive one of these letters to take home, we hope you enjoy sharing them 

with your child. A reminder that home reading is expected at least 5 times a week and is an 

integral part of the child’s development. In order to have strong communication between 

teachers and parents/carers, please continue to write in your child’s reading record each 

night and make sure children bring their book bags into school each day. Thank you for your 

continued support with this. 

Teacher/Parent Consultations  -  We will be holding parent/guardian consultations the week 

commencing Monday 14th March. These will be held face to face at school and are a great 

chance to come in and view your child’s progress. More information on dates and times will 

follow and bookings will be made on Arbor. 

Comic Relief  -  We will be supporting Comic Relief day on Friday 18th March. Please can chil-

dren come dressed to school wearing something red. Suggested donations of £1 can be 

made in cash or via ParentPay. If you would like to donate via ParentPay please follow the link. 

Red Nose Day 2022 donations (parentpay.com)  

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

92.9% 95.6% 99.6% 99.1% 94.9% 93.8% 98.8% 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6862


Educational programme for parents  -  We have some exciting news to share with you: Mrs Mas-

ters, our Pastoral and Learning Support Mentor has become a SPACE facilitator (supporting par-

ents and children emotionally). We as a school understand the daily challenges we all face 

when supporting children emotionally. Therefore we will be running a free educational pro-

gramme to equip you with the tools and different ideas which will hopefully enable you to sup-

port your children. If you are interested please join Mrs Masters on Wednesday 4th May at 

2:30pm who will be holding a coffee and cake afternoon to explain more.  

After–School Clubs  -   Here is a list of the clubs 

available this half term. Please sign up via Arbor. 

If you need any more information please contact 

the school office. Clubs are from 3pm –4:15pm. 

Clubs will finish the last week of term. 

 

Community 

Questionnaire –The 

local church, All Saints, is doing a community survey for Mala-

bar and Penn An Dre residents. If you would like to fill it in the 

link is below. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/OTWTruro 

War in Ukraine—We know that many of you will be worried 

about the news at present, and perhaps your children may 

have seen the news or may be worried about it too. Here in school we plan to support 

children’s understanding of the war in an age-appropriate and sensitive way in the com-

ing weeks. If you have any concerns about this please speak to Mrs Humberstone or Mrs 

Masters on the school gates. If you are wanting to find a way to help, Aspire have set up a 

JustGiving page to donate to UNICEF https://www.justgiving.com/aspire-ukraine  

Polite Reminder  -  Please remember smoking is prohibited anywhere on or near the school 

premises, including outside the gates. Please help us to keep our local area smoke free for the 

health and safety of the children and families at TLA. 

 

Tuesday Dodgeball Years 3-6 

Tuesday Creative Crafts Years 3-6 

Wednesday ‘Born to Move’ Years 1 & 2 

Friday Dodgeball Years 1 and 2 

Friday Bike Club Years 1-6 

https://www.justgiving.com/aspire-ukraine


  

18th March Comic Relief day: wear something red. 

7th April Last day of term finish at 1pm 

8th April  -  24th April Easter Holidays 

25th April First day of Summer term 

2nd May Bank holiday  

30th May - 3rd June Half term 

6th June Back to school after half term 

13th –15th June Year 5 Residential Barton hall 

5th and 6th July Richard Lander and Penair induction days for Year 6 

22nd July Last day of term finish at 1pm 

 

Sports For Champions -   A quick reminder that our Sports For Champions Athlete visit is on 

Tuesday 22nd March. Don’t forget to ask family and friends for sponsorship to help us fund-

raise. Here is the link to our fundraising page: https://tinyurl.com/385768x4  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TLA Star worker - For their achievements for the 

week. Well Done ! 

Reception Callen 

Year 1 Riley 

Year 2 Maddison 

Year 3 Noah 

Year 4 Amelia 

Year 5 Krystal and Emily 

Year 6 Willow 

TLA Community worker  -  For living by the 

school values. Well Done !  

Reception Willow 

Year 1 Annie 

Year 2 Hattie 

Year 3 Izzy and Finley 

Year 4 Freya 

Year 5 Reese 

Year 6 Bobby 

TLA Home worker  -  For fantastic home  

learning. Well Done! 

Reception Mason 

Year 1 Sebastian 

Year 2 Sebastian 

Year 3 - 

Year 4 Jamie 

Year 5 Laycee 

Year 6 Harry 

TLA Head of School - For their outstanding  

commitment to the TLA values. Well Done! 

Reception Rosie 

Year 1 Chloe 

Year 2 Alex 

Year 3 Ashton 

Year 4 The whole class 

Year 5 Kai 

Year 6 Ryley 

https://tinyurl.com/385768x4

